
Prepared by:       

Reviewed by: 

Case: 

Transmittal Date:     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Public Information Office 
400 N.W. 2 Ave., Room 220, Miami, Florida 33128 

(305) 603-6420 

 

Jorge R. Colina, Chief of Police 

Subject: 

N
E

W
S

 
R

E
L

E
A

S
E

 

Ofc. K. Delva 
 Sgt. Lee / Sgt. Green / Cmdr. Cruz  

200723-0041299 
August 25, 2020 

 

BOAT BURGLARIZED  

 
The City of Miami Police Department’s Burglary Detectives are investigating a 

burglary to a motorboat that occurred near the area of S. Bayshore Drive and Fair Isle 

Street on Wednesday, July 22, 2020, at approximately 1:40 a.m.  

 

According to investigators, two unknown subjects can be seen on surveillance 

burglarizing a nearby shed. Within minutes, the subjects located two kayaks which 

are then used to make their way towards where the victim’s boat was parked.  

 

Further investigation revealed that the subject stole miscellaneous items from inside. 

 

Detectives are actively investigating this case and need assistance in identifying the 

subjects. 

 

Detectives are looking for: 

 

Suspect 1:  White male. Anywhere between 30-50 years of age. Last seen wearing a 

hoodie with shorts. 

Suspect 2: White male. Anywhere between 30-50 years of age. Last seen wearing a 

hoodie with shorts. 

 

Surveillance video clips are available via WeTransfer below:   
https://we.tl/t-pRKVAIJrNP 

  

 

 

 
Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 603-

6030. Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime Stoppers 

at (305) 471- TIPS (4877), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or Send a text 

message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed by the tip information and press send. 
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